
MONTVILLE BOARD OF EDUCATION 

MEETING OF THE POLICY COMMITTEE 

SUPERINTENDENT’S SMALL CONFERENCE ROOM 

June 18, 2019 at 5:00 p.m. 

 

For information only, no votes or motions were made.  

 

Item 1. Call to order/Pledge of Allegiance. 

Committee Chair James Wood called the meeting to order at 5:10 p.m. in the Superintendent’s small 

Conference Room at Montville High School.  Board members present were Board Chair Robert Mitchell, 

committee members Monica Pomazon and Steven Loiler were absent.  Superintendent Laurie Pallin and 

CABE Representative Vin Mustaro were also present. 

Item 2.  Discussion of Policy No. 1250; School Visitors 

Laurie reviewed the two emails which the BOE received regarding a parent’s concerns with 

implementation of the School Visitor policy.  The committee directed Laurie to respond to this parent 

explaining that they have decided not to revise the policy and related regulations.  The committee upheld 

the principals’ right to limit visitors from attending recess and selected school events which are intended 

only for students and staff. 

 

Item 3.  Vin Mustaro; Continued discussion of CABE Policy Review.   

Vin Mustaro provided the committee with a packet outlining the procedures for the Committee’s and 

Board’s review process.  He explained the process thoroughly and we already have received three series 

of policies which we will begin to review 

Item 4.  Review of CABE missing or mandated policies 

No Action or review.   

Item 5.  Future agenda items.    

 

Item 6.  Adjournment  

 

The meeting was adjourned with no motions or votes taken.   

 

The meeting adjourned at 5:55 p.m. 

 

Respectfully Submitted by, 

 

 

 

James Wood, Chair 


